
Hello Committee Members, 
 
I am writing in support of the legislative concept to extend the eviction moratorium and provide rent 
relief.  As a member of the Eugene community who works with unhoused folks to help find housing I see 
first hand how destabilizing and damaging homelessness can be for people.  That is why I am in support 
of legislation that will help keep people in their homes and prevent compounding the already dire 
homelessness crisis in my community.  
 
Thank you, 
Emma 
 
 
--  
Emma Swanson 
Peer Support Supervisor, Permanent Supported Housing 
 
Sheltercare 
499 West 4th Avenue, Eugene, OR 97401  
Office Phone: (541) 343-4070 | ShelterCare.org 
Fax: (541)-284-0675  Cell: (541) 221-0477 
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